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Site Report – Chignik Bay– March 2019 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Nathan McArthur, Intern Principal   

             
March Madness      Picking outfits                                            100 Points = JUMPING IN THE OCEAN 
 
 
3D Printing Anyone?    
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Outstanding Activities and Events 
March madness was an amazing success we saw huge improvements in SRI scores and so many pages read. 
Mr. Nate had to jump in the ocean and the kids loved the rewards for reading. Mr. Nate bought a 3d printer 
and has been teaching the kids basic drafting and how to 3d print useful things...as well as toys.  

Personnel  
Mr. Nate and Mrs. Ludwig are doing great! We miss Ms. Maddie but we are all very involved and focused on 
our student's success.  

Standards-Based System/Curriculum Progress 
Map testing was great. the kids did wonderfully. We are so proud of their efforts. We are looking forward to 
finishing off the year strong.  

Technology Progress 
Well, the 3-d Printing has kind of consumed our tech focus. there is so much to unpack and try to explain to 
the kids. a lot of them want to run before they can walk.  

Facility Update 
There were a few leaks in the school this month but they are all patched up and things are good now. we 
tried a new fire drill this month by having it go off in the cafeteria at the end of lunch. The kids handled it 
really well.  

LSAC Activity 
LSAC this month went very well. We talked pot lucks and end of year preparations. we discussed next years 
calendar. and made plans for Easter. 

Volunteer Report 
We continue to have the support of our mayor with his  AmeriCorps positions.   

Professional Development 
PD has been focused on State and MAP testing strategies.  

Pupil Attendance 
Attendance has been fairly steady other than a few sicknesses going around.  

Student and Staff Safety 
Continued efforts to revise the EMP.  

Subsistence Calendar 
The distance classes are struggling with the shortened classes. They only get about 120 days of seat time 
and it is difficult to teach an entire course in that amount of time. We are doing our best to keep up.  

 


